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WSR 23-08-011
POLICY STATEMENT

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
[Filed March 23, 2023, 2:20 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the Washington medical commission
(commission) is withdrawing the interpretive statement for physician
assistants' use of DEA waiver for buprenorphine, which was filed Sep-
tember 9, 2022, and published in WSR 22-19-015.

The commission is withdrawing this policy statement because, due
to a federal change, it is no longer needed.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact Mi-

chael Farrell, JD, policy development manager for the commission,
509-329-2186.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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